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February 6, 2024
Dear City Clerk Scheereen-Dedman,

We are hereby submitting the attached ballot initiative concerning excess compensation payroll
taxes to fund the Seattle Social Housing Developer created through Initiative 135. For any
questions and concerns, please contact us at:

House Our Neighbors
ATTN: Tiffani McCoy
600 1st Ave. Suite 531
Seattle, WA 98104

Email: Tiffani@houseourneighbors.org

Best regards,

Tiffani McCoy
House Our Neighbors



